
Summary of Individual Executive Member 
Decisions taken on 21 December 2007 
 
 
 
Individual Decision No: ID1229 
Portfolio Member:        Councillor Keith Chopping 
 
Speed Limit Review November 2007 
 
Resolved that:  
 
That the Task Groups request and recommendation that the following are progressed to the statutory advertisement 
and consultation stage be approved: 
 

1. Harts Hill Road, Floral Way, Thatcham to Upper Bucklebury – introduction of a 40mph speed limit 
8. Bloomfield Hatch Lane, Beech Hill – introduction of a 40mph speed limit 
9. Flowers Hill & Courtlands Hill, Pangbourne – introduction of a 30mph speed limit 

 
The Task Groups request that no further action is taken on the following requests with regard to the speed limit, but 
further measures should be considered where shown below. 
 

2. A4 Thatcham between Colthrolp and Falmouth Way Roundabouts  

3. A4 Thatcham between Falmouth Way Roundabout and Henwick Lane 

4. A4 Thatcham between Henwick Lane and Lower Way – consider the introduction of a speed 
camera 

5. A4 Newbury between Lower Way and Robin Hood roundabout – report back to Task Group in April 
2008 with an update of traffic speeds and accident record. 

6. A4 Newbury between Robin Hood and A34/B4000 roundabouts - report back to Task Group in 
April 2008 

7. Goodboys Lane, Wokefield  
 
That all the persons requesting the speed limit amendments will be informed of the Executive Member’s decision. 
 
Subject to there being no objections received to the statutory consultation for individual Traffic Regulation Orders for 
each speed limit, the advertised restrictions will be introduced. 
 
 
 
This decision is eligible to be ‘called-in’.  However, if the decision has not been ‘called-in’ by 
5.00pm on 2 January 2008, then it will be implemented. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this decision, please contact: 
David Cook, Policy Executive on Ext 2475     e-mail: dcook@westberks.gov.uk
 

mailto:dcook@westberks.gov.uk


Individual Decision No: ID1377 
Portfolio Member:        Councillor Keith Chopping 
 
LDF Annual Monitoring Report 
 
Resolved that the LDF Annual Monitoring Report be approved for publication and submitted to Government Office.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This decision is NOT eligible to be ‘called-in’ as delays in implementation could have serious 
financial implications and the Council’s position would be compromised. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this decision, please contact: 
David Cook, Policy Executive on Ext 2475     e-mail: dcook@westberks.gov.uk
 

mailto:dcook@westberks.gov.uk
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